
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th October, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Whole Class 

Year 1: Khalid 

Year 2: Ruby 

Year 3: Levi 

Year 4: Jude 

Year 5: Mason 

Year 6: Layla Football Greats!  
On Wednesday, our fantastic Year 5 & 6 football team came third in the 

local cluster tournament. The team have been excellent throughout the 

tournament and have scored at least once in every match! We couldn't be 

prouder of our squad. Next year, we are looking forward to competing in 

the girls tournament. 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 24th October – Flu Nasal Vaccinations 

Reception to Y6 

Tuesday 24th October – Harvest Festival for years 

3 to 6 

Thursday 26th October – Halloween disco 

Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November – 

Half term holiday 

Monday 6th November – School closed for 

teacher training 

Tuesday 7th November – Pupils return to school 

Tuesday 14th November – Year 5 trip to Life 

Science Centre  

Field Work Week 
                                      This     week our   pupils have been   

                                      investigating Willington as part of our   

                                      Geography   Field work weeks.  They  

                                      have   examined maps   of our local  

                                      area, carried  out surveys  and been  

                                      for walks around Willington- some of  

                                      you   saw us and   said   hello! The  

                                      behavior   of pupils,   whilst  in  our   

                                      community, was exemplary as always. 

 

 

Harvest Service  
Just a reminder that Key Stage 2 pupils (years 3-

6) are going to a Harvest Service at St Stephen's 

Church 2pm on Tuesday 24th October. Parents 

and carers are invited to attend. Pupils can be 

taken home from the church after the service. We 

are walking to and from the church. Any pupils 

who are not collected will be walked back to 

school after the service for normal pick up time. 

Year 6 investigated  the statement: 

How safe is our town? Pupils 

decided on the categories they 

would investigate (traffic, lighting 

and evidence of antisocial behaviour 

to name a few) They did a super 

job creating their own surveys and 

collecting/recording data. They will 

analyse it later this week. 


